
CSEA is deeply concerned about proposed Medicaid 

cuts and their devastating impact on services in 

District 23. Medicaid provides essential healthcare 

to millions of New Yorkers, including seniors, people 

with disabilities, and working families. 

CSEA Members Provide Essential Medicaid Services 

Our members work in public hospitals, OPWDD, 

mental health services, and local government 

programs that rely on Medicaid funding. 

Without adequate support, these services will 

collapse, leaving the most vulnerable without care. 

CSEA-Represented Facilities That Will Be 

Harmed by Medicaid Cuts 

• Buffalo

Psychiatric Center

• Chautauqua NH

VestraCare

• ECMC

• WNY DDSO

• Erie DSS

• Chautauqua DSS

• Catt Co DSS

• Niagara DSS

• Steuben DSS

• The Pines

Machias Campus

• The Pines Olean Campus 

• Steuben Centers for 

Specialty Care

• Chemung DSS

• Schuyler DSS

• Tioga DSS

• Chemung County NH

• Elmira Psych Center

• Broome DDSO

• Finger Lakes DDSO

Protect Medicaid. Protect iobs. Protect your community. 

Stand with CSEA and the people of New York! 


